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October 27, 2010 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Selected Occupational Education Deans Electronics Engineering Technology 
 
FROM:  Loretta Costin, Chancellor 
 
SUBJECT: Electronics Engineering Technology AAS/AS Framework Update 
 
 
Section 1004.92, Florida Statutes, defines the Florida Department of Education’s responsibility 
for career education as, “The development of program standards and industry-driven benchmarks 
for career, adult, and community education programs, which must be updated every 3 years.” 
 
Pursuant to this statute a Program Review Committee, comprised of members from industry and 
education, has reviewed the Electronics Engineering Technology degree framework and 
recommended certain changes which will align the educational program with today’s industry 
standards.   
 
The attached document is the revised Electronics Engineering Technology framework with the 
suggested changes noted in red.  Comments concerning the proposed changes should be sent to 
eric.owens@fldoe.org and will be accepted through November 8, 2010.  All comments received 
will be addressed prior to submitting the framework to the State Board of Education for final 
approval in March 2011.    
 
Thank you for your participation in this program review and revision process. 
 
LC/jm 
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